
 

2020 NEWQUAY 10K RACE ENTRIES – only available via ONLINE ENTRY… 

 

Online entries for this year's Newquay 10K open on Friday 29th November at 9pm.  This will be the 

first phase of entries, reserved solely for Cornish running clubs, it will be password protected.  Cost of 

entry will be £16.50 (if EA affiliated) and £18.50 (if not EA affiliated).  This first phase of entries will be 

open for 10 days, so will close on Monday 9th December at 9pm. 

 

Then, on Thursday 12th December at 9pm, the next phase will open, this will be for members of non-

Cornish clubs and non-club runners.  Again, cost of entry will be £16.50 (if EA affiliated) and £18.50 (if 

not EA affiliated).  This second phase of entries will also be open for 10 days, so will close on Sunday 

22nd December at 9pm.  Cornish club members will not be permitted to enter during this second 

phase. 

 

Depending on the level of entries/availability, there may be a third phase, which would be for anyone to 

enter; if required, this final phase will opened after the completion of Phase 2.  If the race fills up 

during the first two phases, then this third phase will be replaced with the provision of a ‘reserves list’ 

(details of which to follow if/when race is full). 

 

Please bear in mind that, in order to pay the cheaper entry fee (£16.50), you will need to provide your 

EA Licence Number when completing your online entry. 

 

Here’s the link to the online entry: https://my.raceresult.com/142414/registration?lang=en. 

 

Thank you very much for your interest in our race. 


